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Rudy,

I must say that I'm glad to have you as an advocate on my behalf.  A while back my wife informed me about a
campaign that is being done on my behalf to attempt to raise some funds to help me with my reentry and return to
society.  This has been posted to the website Launchgood.com.  I'm not sure how long this will be posted but I
know that I will be in need of help just coming home after more than half a decade and with a big family that I am
responsible for.  I'm not looking for a handout as I pride myself on being a hard worker but I will need a hand
getting back on my feet.  I very much look forward to working a long hard day and being able to come home to
the comfort of my family.  I have three (3) children all a year apart.  My oldest boy is turning 8 (at the end of this
month), my daughter will be 7 in May and she lives with my wife in London ever since the government forced her
to leave the country in 2013.

If you can I would ask that you reach out to my wife, Zainab Al-Akili (zainabalakili@gmail.com), and ask her for
the details of the campaign.  I would really appreciate your help just getting the word spread to the community
about this.  Helpfully this will help me to get established while I'm released and give me the assistance that I will
be in need of.  I have the potential to be released sometime at the end of this year to a halfway house and there
is no assistance that will be offered to me from the same government that kidnapped me and threw me in prison
for all these years.  I keep my faith in Allah, the Most Merciful and with my head up high I plan to work hard to
provide for my family.

I used to get the magazine called The Nation, which is a weekly publication based out of New York.  The
subscription was complementary from the company but has recently stopped.  Could you get in touch with them
and ask if they could renew my subscription?  In 2012 they wrote a good article about my arrest and the whole
situation with the government's use of agent provocateurs (informants) in order to entrap innocent people.  Have
you seen this article online?  Maybe if they still have some copies of this issue you could ask them to send me a
few back issues of it??  I believe it was from June/July of 2012.

Again, Rudy I thank you for your support and assistance.

Yours sincerely,

Khalifah Al-Akili #33404-068
USP Marion
P.O. Box 1000,
Marion, Illinois 62959

Rudy Davis

3/15/2018ofPage 11


